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Djidi Djidi Aboriginal School 

 
 
Kaya, 
 
We have now reached week 8 of term 2, which means we are nearly halfway through the year!  It has been an 
exciting and enriching few months, with students engaging in a wealth of learning opportunities across all 
subjects.  It is always so inspiring to watch our students grow and develop and we are looking forward to the 
continued journey. 
 
In week 10, student mid-year reports will be sent home.  Our teachers are also setting aside time to meet with 
you to discuss your child’s progress. However, I want to remind you that you never need to wait for a scheduled 
meeting to talk about your child’s learning.  Both the teaching staff and I are always ready to discuss and clarify 
questions or concerns you may have.  We value open communication and are here to support you and your child 
in their education. 
 
Last Friday we had the opportunity to host a community consultation to help develop and plan our Two-way 
science program.  This was an invaluable experience; it allowed us to deepen our cultural understanding and 
broaden the knowledge we need to continue building a meaningful and respectful curriculum.  A special thank 
you for those community members and Djidi Djidi staff who attended and contributed to the conversation.  We 
are also forming a committee that will meet once per term to provide ongoing support and guidance in this area.  
If you are interested in joining, please do not hesitate to call the office.  Your voice, knowledge and support are 
incredibly important to the development of our students, and we would love you to be involved. 
 
Please remember to stay connected with our school through our social media channels.  We regularly post 
updates on our Facebook page, and our website is always a great resource for news and important information. 
 
I would also like to invite you all to our NAIDOC Day celebrations on Thursday 3rd July 2025 starting at 11.15am 
with the Wetj class assembly.  We will continue the fun with open classrooms, NAIDOC activities and a light 
lunch for students and community.  It would be wonderful to see you here as we come together to celebrate and 
learn. As always, my door is always open for a yarn and a cuppa.  Please feel free to pop in. 

 
Boorda 
 
Karen Augustson 
Principal 
 
 

2025 – CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

WEEK  MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

8 

16 June 17 18 Newsletter 5 

DDAS Performance 

Group at Cooinda PS 

19 

Student Big 

Breakfast  

20 

School Pyjama Day 

9 

23 June 24 25 

BRAG Excursion 

9:00-10:30am Snrs 

11:30-12:30pm Jnrs 

26 27 

10 

30 June 

Djidi Djidi NAIDOC 

Week 

1 July 2 3 

NAIDOC Wetj 

Assembly 11:15am 

 

4 

Students last day of 

term 
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CHARACTER STRENGTHS - HONESTY 
Weeks 7-9 Character Strength is HONESTY. 
 
 
Honesty is telling the  
Truth and taking 
Responsibility for your 
Feelings and actions. 
 
 
 
 
 
Weeks 1-3 Term 3 our Character Strength will be ZEST. 
 
DJIDI DJIDI PARENT FEEDBACK 
 
 
Kaya to our families.  
We value your voice so if  
you get a minute or two  
can you please scan the  
QR code to complete a  
survey. Text to Talk is also  
available in the survey. 
 
 
NYINGARN CLASS NEWS 
 

Nyingarn class are enjoying participating in AFL and 
demonstrating their skills with the footy. 
The students continue to build on their typing skills, 
and they have been learning about the season 
Mookaroo, identifying that it is raining lots! 
Thank you 
Cath Martin – Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KINDILINK NEWS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This term at KindiLink, our little learners have been 
joyfully exploring the world of colours and 
shapes through hands-on activities, storytelling, and 
creative play. These foundational concepts have been 
woven into our daily routines, helping children build 
early literacy and numeracy skills in a fun and 
engaging way. 
In addition to our classroom learning, we've been 
nurturing a strong connection to Country and culture. 
The children have been actively involved in planting a 
variety of native plants, including  strawberries, 
potatoes, everlasting flowers, and other local bush 
tucker and native flora. These activities not only teach 
children about sustainability and caring for the 
environment but also provide meaningful 
opportunities to learn about Aboriginal perspectives 
on land, seasons, and traditional uses of plants. 
 
We are looking forward to learning so much more next 
term. 
Charmaine Collard 
KindiLink teacher  
 
WHOLE SCHOOL PYJAMA DAY!!! 
 

Our junior classes of Nyingarn and Kaarda are 
organising a Pyjama Day this Friday 20th June. 
Please see attached flyer. 
Tamara Saunders - Teacher 
 
NOONGAR WORDS OF THE MONTH 
Children have been learning lots of language specially 
the names of some of our native animals.  Here are 
more words in language for you to learn. 
 

kaa-kaa 
Kookaburra 
 
 
boodalang 
Pelican 
 
  
 
SCHOOL WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK 
Families can check out our website and Facebook 
page for regular updates, photos and just generally 
keeping up with current updates and what is 
happening at the school. 
Facebook: 
Djidi Djidi Aboriginal School 
Website: 
www.djididjidiaboriginalschool@education.wa.edu.
au 
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